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Dear MBA alumnus, 

  

As an MBA alumna of the NWU Business School, you are cordially invited to participate 

in an employability summit of the NWU Career Centre, to be held in Potchefstroom soon. 

The main purpose of this workshop is to find out what industry expects from our graduates. 

How do our programmes prepare graduates for the world of work?  

Workshop Details: 

 

Date: 28 February 2018 

Time: 08:30-16:30 

Venue: NWU Sports Village (Potchefstroom Campus) 

Building K22, Room G12 (The room displays pictures of the Spanish Soccer Team) 

  

This initiative is part of the NWU Strategy that requires more efforts towards the 

improvement of employability of NWU work-seeking graduates. The Career Centre is at 

the centre of this process as the custodian – to ensure that the strategy is in place. At the 

same time, we also see it fit to adopt an inclusive approach, and make sure that we have a 

representation of diverse thoughts and expertise.  

  

RSVP with Avis.Erens@nwu.ac.za  

  

Kind regards 

Marilize Minné 
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